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VISION 2019 
WE HAVE GREAT NEWS!  
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     Since 1986, thousands have come to Christ on the property of Uplands 
Reach.  We are a 501c3 non-profit ministry directed by a godly Board of  
Directors.  The vision has never changed: a passion to build world  
changers for Jesus Christ.  After 13 years of praying for the New River  
expansion and 33 years of operating the conference center, the Lord is 
moving in a major way!  
     I have spent my life watching successful people, and I want to share a 
story with you.  Sue and I have some precious friends that the Lord has 
blessed.  They started a business many years ago and worked hard.   
When we met them, they had a nice home and their business was  
growing. They ran their company out of a warehouse in their backyard.  
They saw the need to grow and do more, and opened a large, impressive 
facility in town.  The Lord continued to bless as they expanded to an old  
factory.  I have often wondered what would have happened if they had  
never built the building in their backyard, never built the impressive  
building in town, or if they never chose to take the risk and expand.  
What if they had never given up that wonderful facility and moved into a  
massive factory?  This couple saw the need and made the moves to  
expand; by faith and hard work they have been a blessing to so many  
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The Millers Creek property will go up for auction November 3rd.  
The Boyer Realty and Auction Company and Edwin Wagoner & 
Associates will lead in the sale.  We would ask that you pray for an  
incredible sale day.  This is a great step of faith.  The sale of Uplands Reach 
will enable the conference center to purchase land on the New River in 
Ashe County.  Our goal is to be operational for the 2019 summer season.   


